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Town Hall Meeting with the Sheriff 
Thursday, July 2, 2009, 10:00 AM 

 

 

For Immediate Release: 

 

Sutter County Sheriff J. Paul Parker will hold a Town Hall Meeting for Live Oak 

residents. 

 

The meeting will be held on Thursday, July 9, 2009, at 7:00 p.m. at the Live Oak 

Community Center, 10200 O Street, Live Oak. 

 

The program will include a power-point presentation and a public comment/question 

period.  The meeting will be to discuss law enforcement needs in the community and to 

work at resolving the issues and challenges faced by citizens. 

 

 

Contact Information and Telephone Number: 

 

Sheriff J. Paul Parker 

(530) 822-7312 

 

 


